
AUDITION NOTICE 
The Hobart High Theatre Department is having open auditions for our November 2017 Musical. 

We have narrowed our list of shows but before we are able to make our final decision, we want 

to have a “pre-audition” to see what talent we have interested in joining the HHS Theatre 

Department in this venture. 

 

Who:  All SCOH students in grades 8 through 11-  if there is any chance you may consider 

auditioning for the show you MUST participate in this audition.  You cannot decide at the 

beginning of next year as we may even cast by this June. 

When:  April 26, 27 and May 1 from 3-5 (Choose one date to sign up for) 

 May 3   3:30-5pm All interested called for movement audition 

Why:  We have some very exciting prospects for next year’s musical and want to make sure we 

have enough students interested. 

What do you need?  You need to prepare an upbeat song from a musical of at least 2min in 

length.  You must provide back tracks to sing to.  These need to be sent via email to Mrs. Nelson 

by April 22.  You can get suggestions from the following websites.  You tube is also an excellent 

source to find back tracks to.  Just make sure that they are karaoke style back tracks and the lead 

vocal can NOT be heard. You must have music--no acapella please! 

The following websites will be helpful to find an appropriate song.  Once you find a song you 

like--find the back tracks or “karaoke” music. 

http://www.mtishows.com/shows 

http://www.tamswitmark.com/ 

http://www.rnh.com/ 

 

Please feel free to contact me at the information below with any questions.   

Please register for the day you would like to audition at the link below.  You will 

be contacted with a confirmation email. 

Registration link: Audition Link 

 

 

Cathy Nelson 

HHS Theatre Director 

nelsonclass@hobart.k12.in.us 

942-8521 ext 8159 
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